March 11, 2017

Executive Committee Burnaby City Hall 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Dear Committee Members,

RE: Request for Sports Grant

Please accept this letter on behalf of our Burnaby Minor Hockey Association Bantam A1 Team that they be considered for the City of Burnaby Sports Grant.

Our Bantam A1 team consists of 17 players all Burnaby residents aged 14 to 15 years old.

This past weekend the team was able to accomplish finishing in 2^{nd} place which qualified them to attend the BC Hockey Provincial tournament in Kamloops BC March 18 - 23, 2017.

This team has worked hard over the last 7 months to get to this point. In the regular season they finished 3^{rd} after 20 league games. Then went on to the 1^{st} round of playoffs to finish in the top 16. Then 2^{nd} round they finished in the top 8 and 3^{rd} and final round they finished 2^{nd} of 4 teams to move onto Provincials. The team has had a great season. They won gold in the Comox Valley Tournament in October 2016 then they went on to win gold in the Pat Quinn Classic Bantam AAA division in December 2016.

The last time Burnaby Minor Hockey Association had a team attend Provincials was 23 years ago. The boys are eager to proudly represent the City of Burnaby and Burnaby Minor Hockey Association in Kamloops. It would be a great help if your committee would consider supporting the team in order to offset the costs of travelling to Kamloops for our 17 players for the 5 nights.

Sincerely,

Darryl Mah President

Burnaby Minor Hockey Association

Daug Mah

www.burnabyminor.com